
Travelabout Solo Travel Group – Lunches 

At the last meeting, it was a bun fight at the tables as Meg, Anne & myself had many 
functions on the go, so we have decided to split us up & hopefully it will be more orderly. 
I have decided to colour code the paperwork for each lunch.  This means the booking sheet, 
flyers & envelopes will all be the same colour.  Meaning different colour for each lunchdate. 
We went to The Ranch Hotel in May & I’m sure we all had a good time.   
On the 3 June we went to The Little Snail and as usual the food was delicious.  I have 
booked again for our Christmas function which will be on Thursday 16 December.  I will 
have flyers and booking sheets at August meeting. 
For July we are going to The Chalet at Meadow Bath, for Christmas in July luncheon on 
Tuesday 27 July. I have organised a bus from the club to the Chalet and return.  
For those who have booked please check the list at my table to make sure I have your 
name, and please tick your name so I know that you have seen the list. 
I only have 1  place  left.  If this are not filled, I am sorry to say that I will require another $1 
from every one to cover the costs of the bus, otherwise I will have to pay the extra $30. 
The bus will leave at 9am so you need to be at the club at 8.45am.  
I still have some flyers if anyone needs to refresh their memories of the details. 
Unfortunately, I was given the wrong email address to ask permission to park in the club 
carpark.  I checked today and the answer was no.  Please car pool and just find parking near 
the club. 
Due to the recent covid restrictions, I will check with the owner of The Chalet when the 
restriction date has ended, to see if this luncheon will proceed.  If the restrictions are still in 
place, The Chalet will not be permitted to accept 40 people for the lunch. 
I will either email, text or call you IF THE LUNCHEON IS CANCELLED.  So, if you do not hear 
from me, the lunch will be on. 
For August, I have booked Doyles at Watsons Bay.  The cost is $39.50 for a 2 course lunch 
and drink.  There are flyers and booking sheet on my table.  I require payment at the time 
of booking.  There are transport details on the flyer.  Meeting at West Ryde Station. 
If you want to make your own way or meet at any place on the way please let me know. 
I would like to thank Meg Brewer for assisting me with the transport details. 
For September I have booked The Cedrus Restaurant which is Lebanese food, at Ryde for 
Thursday 23 September.  It is just about a 5 minute walk from the Meadowbank Wharf. 
There is limited parking. I would like those who are interested in going to see me at my 
table after the meeting to discuss the menu.  Either a $50 per person banquet or each have 
their own meal.  I have printed a couple of copies of the menus for you to peruse.  I will 
have more info at the next meeting.  It was decided by those who were interest to have the 
$50 banquet. 
As I have said before I do have bank transfer available, just come and get the details from 
me. 
I would like to hand over, for next year, this position of organising lunches. If anyone is 
interested in this position please come and speak to me.  
Thank you. 

Julie Perkins 
0402 755 141 


